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	SAFETY 

Alert


	Subject
	:
	Failure of chair back

	Platform/Site
	:
	Wytch Farm

	Number
	:
	05/12
	Date
	:
	14 Dec. 05
	Page 1 of 1


	What Happened:
During a training course in one of the Wytch Farm meeting rooms, one of the delegates leaned back in his chair and as he did so the back of the chair broke away from the base and fell on the floor. The delegate narrowly avoided falling over backwards and striking their head on the wall behind. On further inspection it was discovered that a retaining pin on the seat back had not been fitted, and that all the chairs in the meeting room did not have this pin. This allowed the seat back to be extended beyond the range where it could hold the delegate’s weight. A member of staff has since found that the pin was missing from a similar chair they had at home. The make of chair was Office Chairman, model GL1.
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	Key Lessons:
1. “Everyday” equipment such as chairs may be overlooked for maintenance checks, especially those in areas like meeting rooms where individuals use chairs for short durations


	Recommendations:
1. If you have Office Chairman Model GL1 or similar type of chairs, check to ensure retaining pin is in place
2. Chairs should be inspected on regular basis to ensure they remain fit for purpose


	Contacts for Further Information:

	Originator
	:
	Jackie Low

	Technical Authority
	:
	Richard Harding

	Approved by Legal Dept
	:
	Alison Innes
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Damaged chair. Chair gave way at this point.





Pin missing from here





Example chair with retaining pin in place








